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MEMO  
TO:  Toronto & East York Community Council  

FROM: Councillor Joe Mihevc, Ward 21, St. Paul’s West  

RE:  Delaying curb reinstatement at 10 Glenayr Rd.  

DATE:  August 10, 2010  

 

Recommendations

  

1. That City Transportation Staff delay the reinstatement of the curb in front of 10 Glenayr Rd 
until after the current front yard parking appeal by the property’s owners has been heard by 
TEYCC next term.   

Background

  

The current owners of 10 Glenayr Rd purchased the property in 2008, and inherited an 
outstanding order to reinstate the curb given to the previous owners, who had illegally cut the 
curb to allow for two car parking in their driveway. The current owners have appealed the order 
and the appeal is underway. This motion is to ensure the City does not reinstate the curb prior to 
the appeal being heard.   

Sincerely,   

Councillor Joe Mihevc 
Ward 21, St. Paul's West  

http://www.joemihevc.com

